
 
To: Members of the Senate Committee on Education 
From: Christian ONeal, Aveda Institute Portland Cosmetology Student 
Subject: SB 1544, in opposition 
Date: February 5th, 2020 
 
 

I am a dependent of a veteran and my wife is also using the GI bill to further out 
education and be in a better position to take care of our family. I oppose this bill that will limit 
low income family’s educational opportunities. 
 

Please allow veterans and the families of veterans to continue using this bill and oppose 
the legislation of SB 1544. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christian ONeal 


